DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
Miami VA Healthcare System
1201 North West 16t Street
Miami, FL 33125-1693

Valor Construction Management, LLC
137 E. Main St.
Pahokee, FL 33476

On behalf of the Bruce W. Carter VA Medical Center, we wish to express our
deepest appreciation and gratitude to Valor Construction Team for assisting with the
emergency repairs of Busduct No. 2. On October 9, 2020, Valor Electrical staff was
engaged in the installation of Busduct No. 1. Your staff witnessed the failure of the
secondary busduct, causing a major power outage to the Bruce W. Carter Medical
Facility. Valor Electrical Staff quickly responded to this emergency situation and
assisted the hospital's engineering staff in locating the damaged section of the busduct.
After completing a full workday, your team worked an additional eight (8) hours,
removing the damaged section of the busduct and arranged the delivery of replacement
parts from your West Palm Beach storage facility. Your superior work ethics and project
management oversight avoided a potential 2-3 months shut down of a major Veteran
Affairs Hospital that is critical to the medical needs of our South Florida veteran
community.

We are truly impressed with Valor's leadership and staff in their unwavering
dedication to our Veterans and hospital staff. Your team clearly displayed a superior
work ethic and dedication assuring that the Bruce W. Carter VA Medical Center would
be able to respond to the needs of our veterans without any disruptions.

| would like to thank the Valor Construction Team for their hard work and

dedication. Please pass along our gratitude to all of Valor's employees specially the
Electrical Division.

Sincerely,

ARG

Katautis’S. JangDhari
Medical Center Director




